

Coláiste Naomh Peadar St. Peter's College, Dunboyne, Co. Meath Tel: (01) 825 2552 | Email: stpeterscollege@lmetb.ie | ишии.stpeterscc.ie

3rd of May 2023

Dear parent/guardian,

Following on from the letter you received in December offering your son/daughter a conditional place in TY for the academic year 23/24 I am delighted to let you know that you son/daughter has now been granted a place on the TY programme.

Over the last number of months, they have taken on board the feedback given to them by myself and Ms Acton and have really tried to improve on the area that we asked them to.

I will be holding an assembly for the incoming TY class for the academic year 23/24 so your son/daughter has not missed out on any information.

I look forward to working with your son/daughter next year and I hope that they make the most of this opportunity that is being given to them.

Best wishes,

Ciara Doherty | TY Coordinator | St. Peter's College, Dunboyne |

(01) 8252552 | Email: CDoherty.spc@lmetb.ie